From: Fahey Jr, Patrick M. [mailto:Patrick.FaheyJr@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 2:59 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Travel

Hello Sir,

   I have returned from my travel to Sikeston, Missouri regarding a federal gun trafficking investigation.  The dates of travel were August 28, 2018 to August 31, 2018.

Thank you

Patrick Fahey 

